[bookmark: _GoBack]“The Pine Forest Range is a popular destination for sportsmen and recreationists alike, and this legislation will result in enhanced recreation opportunities and better land management.  In a state where the federal government controls more than 85% of the land, changes to public land designations must be done in a careful and open manner that brings local communities and stakeholders to the table.  I am pleased to support this bill and offer it as an example of how public land designations should be handled,” said Senator Heller. 


  

